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Mr. James P. O'Reilly. Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Re: Catawba Nuclear Station Unit 1
Docket Nos. 50-413
SD 413/84-01

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In my letter of April 20, 1984 transmitting an interim report on the subject
deficiency, it was stated that additional vibration testing would be done
after fuel loading and a supplementary report of the results would be
issued by August 13, 1984. This date was contingent on the May schedule
for fuel loading and heat-up.

Since fuel loading was delayed until the 19th of July, we have rescheduled
the completion of this testing and will forward the supplementary report
of our evaluation by November 1,1984.
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Very truly yours,

MS WNdkr
Hal B. Tucker
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Attachment

cc: Director Mr. Robert Guild, Esq.
Office of Inspection and Enforcement Attorney-at-Law
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission P. O. Box 12097
Washington, D. C. 20555 Charleston, South Carolina 29412

NRC Resident Inspector Mr. Jesse L. Riley
Catawba Nuclear Station Carolina Environmental Study Group

854 Henley Place
Palmetto Alliance Charlotte, North Carolina 28207
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